

Level 6, 86 Collins Street, Hobart GPO Box 960, Hobart Tas 7001

Phone: 1800 001 170

Email: ci@custodialinspector.tas.gov.au

21 March 2023

Simon Scott
Committee Secretary
Legislative Council Government Administration Committee 'B'
Parliament House
HOBART TAS 7000

Email: csjs@parliament.tas.gov.au

Dear Mr Scott

Custodial Inspector submission – Inquiry into Tasmanian Adult Imprisonment and Youth Detention Matters

I refer to the Legislative Council Government Administration Committee B's call for submissions in relation to its Inquiry into Tasmanian Adult Imprisonment and Youth Detention Matters.

To assist the Committee, I refer it to my published reports regarding adult and youth custodial centres in Tasmania, which are available on my website:

www.custodialinspector.tas.gov.au/inspection reports.

A range of the inspection reports would be relevant to the Committee's inquiry, for example the Resources and Systems Inspection Reports would be particularly useful in relation to item 4 in the Terms of Reference.

Should the Committee require any assistance from my office, I would be happy to provide it where possible.

Yours sincerely



Richard Connock

CUSTODIAL INSPECTOR